November 3, 2014

Mr, Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 47250

RE: Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc. d/b/a Sunshine Disposal & Recycling G-104
Tariff Revision,

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to tariff 10.1 for Ada-Lin Waste Systems, Inc. {G-104). This revision
updates the Lincoln County disposal rate in item 230. We currently have no customers that utilize this
disposal site; it is in the tariff as a backup disposal site.

If any additional information is required, please contact me at (509} 824-5678 x217 or at
johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Chief Financial Officer



